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COULDN’T MAKE IT TO THE 
WORKSHOPS? NO WORRIES!
The City of Campbell River is reviewing 
its Sustainable Official Community Plan 
(SOCP) & Zoning Bylaw and asking citizens, 
businesses and community organizations 
to weigh in on how the community should 
grow and develop.

You can view the results of the Quinsam Heights design session 
and policy workshop at campbellriver.ca/OCPreview and share your 
ideas and feedback.

Available at campbellriver.ca/OCPreview from May 1 to May 15 

To learn more, visit campbellriver.ca/OCPreview and sign up for 
e-mail updates or telephone 250-286-5725.


